
Pendulum Waves at the Huntington Area and Kanawha 
County College Fairs (October 2nd & 3rd, 2017)!

The Physics Department enjoys participating in local
college fairs and loves to show up with cool demos! This
year Dr. McBride brought a pendulum wave apparatus.
Over the course of 2 days, Dr. McBride talked with well of
100 students who had an interest in learning more about
science and good portion of those were interested in
physics specifically. Click on the link for a detailed
description of the pendulum wave apparatus works:
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=cjTczXq7hyc&t=23s

http://www.marshall.edu/physics/
https://works.bepress.com/sean-mcbride/
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=cjTczXq7hyc&t=23s

	Slide Number 1

